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SLSO training 
 
On Wednesday 18 May all SLSOs were re-certified 
in the administration of midazolam and went 
through the individual health care needs of 
specific students with clinical nurse consultant, 
Ruth Went. It was essential training for both new 
and experienced SLSOs to ensure all staff follow 
best practice. 
 
Too sick for school? 
 
As the colder weather hits, so do the winter bugs- 
not just COVID. It’s often hard to know whether 
to send your child to school or let them stay 
home to recover, especially when that means an 
adult cancelling work. For safety's sake, if your 
child seems unwell you should always keep them 
home from school and seek medical advice. If 
your child is exhibiting COVID like symptoms, 
please use a RAT Kit to ensure they don’t have 
COVID. Please inform the school if your child tests 
positive to COVID. The school has a large supply 
of RAT Kits. Please let us know if you want us to 
send more home. 
 
 

Kind Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Katrina Eyland 
 
Principal  
Havenlee School 

Up and Coming Events 
 

Term 2 Week 5 

Monday - Hydrotherapy 
Tuesday  - Hydrotherapy 
Wednesday  - Hydrotherapy 
Thursday  - Hydrotherapy 
 

 

Term 2 Week 6 

Monday - Hydrotherapy 
Tuesday  - Hydrotherapy 
Wednesday  - Hydrotherapy 
Thursday  - Hydrotherapy 
 

 
 

Weeks 4-6- Respectful  
‘When I wait my turn’ 

 
In weeks 4-6 of this term the PBL focus is 
respectful and students waiting their turn. Explicit 
lessons are being taught in classrooms including 
taking turns in a set sequence, in pairs, and in a 
group. Turn taking can be demonstrated in 
morning circle, classroom activities, sport and 
work crews. PBL tickets are given out to students 
demonstrating waiting their turn. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

From the Principal 
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Havenlee Café 
 

Myrtle will be running the Havenlee Café 

every Friday for lunch. 

Please send your child’s order in their 

communication book 
 

3 x chicken nuggets   $1.50 

6 x chicken nugget              $3.00 

1 serve of chips   $1.00 

(with chicken salt)   

Tomato sauce           50c 

Barbeque sauce           50c 

Chocolate milkshake      $1.00 

Strawberry milkshake  $1.00 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Snuffle Mats 

Snuffle mats are interactive feeding mats for dogs 
(can also be used for cats and guinea pigs). It 
keeps them entertained looking for food treats 
that you can hide in the snuffle mat. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Year 12 students (and Myrtle) are making 
snuffle mats to sell as gifts for pets. Money raised 
will support Vocational Education programs at 
Havenlee School. Cost: $20 per snuffle mat (cash 
only) 

 

Please phone the school office on 4421 3777 if 

you would like to purchase a snuffle mat or write 

a note in your child’s communication book 
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Chaplains Chat 

I’ve noticed that you either feel the chill in the air or you don’t. But it’s the season of comfort food and 
warm woollies for most. Things like hot chocolate and cheese toasties keep us warm on the inside and 
give that burst of energy. 

Dance on Thursday is another great way to warm up and beat the chill. Everyone looks to be enjoying the 
music and movement. 

It’s the time of year when if you can find a sunny spot out of the wind that’s gold. 

Keep warm and well, 
Julie 
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Mental Health and Intellectual 

Disability Hub - Webinar 

 
The Sydney Childrens Hospital Network is holding 

webinars in relation to behaviour support and the 

NDIS.  

Please join them online for two upcoming 

Mental Health and Intellectual Disability Hub 

webinars: 

 

Topic 1: Carers as Partners & Behaviour Support 

and the NDIS 

Presenter: Barbara Lewis, Manager Carer Support 

Services NSLHD 

Date: Wednesday 1st June 2022, 11:00am-

11:30am 

 
Carer Support Services support the recognition and 

process of carers as partners in health care. Barbara 

will outline her experience in working with carers to 

improve health outcomes. Barbara will provide some 

examples of how this has assisted children with co-

existing mental health and intellectual/developmental 

disabilities.   

 

 Topic 2: Behaviour Support and the NDIS 

Presenter: Tanya Shenoy, NDIS Mental Health 

Officer SCHN 

Date: Wednesday 1st June 2022, 11:00am-

11:30am 
Tanya will cover: 

• An overview of Behaviour Support and how to 
request a Plan Review 

• Practical examples on how Behaviour Support 
can support students with a disability who 
present with behaviours of concern 

• How to find NDIS registered Behaviour 
Support Clinicians 

Register via link: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/registe

r/WN_SmeBKepHQp24tTMMb  

  
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_SmeBKepHQp24tTMMb
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_SmeBKepHQp24tTMMb

